
Public Schools of Calumet, Laurium, &
Keweenaw

Parent Advisory Committee

Meeting Minutes
The CLK Parent Advisory Committee held its monthly meeting on June 24, 2021, at 5:33

p.m., in the CLK Commons and via Zoom.

Present were members:  Jessica Mattson, Joni Erkkila, Dan Giachino, Christine Miller,
Melissa Keranen, Keith Anderson, Roy Loukus, Sarah Hampton, Jodi Skoog, and Chris
Davidson

Absent were members: Nicki Lahti, Lynn Koivisto, Steve Tarnowski, Melissa Anderson,
Kim Robbins, Tamara Fryer, Kristin Zubiena, Katie Oja, Adam Loukus, Karyn Pomroy, Jake
Garrow, Lauren Ymker, Mary Pennala, David Bertholf, Brooke Peterson, Leann Fogle, and
Kristi Pieti

On motion, second (Roy Loukus, Jessica Mattson) unanimous decision, minutes from the

May 20, 2021, meeting were approved.

Agenda items for the June 24, 2021 meeting were approved with no changes. 

Presentations/Speakers: None

Sub-Committee Reports: None 

Announcements: None

Unfinished Business:

a) By unanimous decision Christine Miller was elected as the Parent Advisory

Committee Chairperson.

b) Present members expressed their interest in specific PAC subcommittees to Chris

Davidson, CLK Superintendent. PAC members are asked to share their interest in

any subcommittees (curriculum, parent teacher organization, and school

improvement) to Chris Davidson as soon as possible.



New Business:

a) Chris Davidson shared and reviewed data from a draft version of the 2021-2022

School Improvement MICIP [Michigan Integrated Continuous Improvement Process]

Building Level Worksheet.

i. Some Calumet High School data were unavailable at the time of this

meeting as students have until June 30th to complete their courses.

Other Business:

b) Competency-Based Personalized Learning (CBPL), a pilot program for incoming 1st,

2nd, and 3rd graders, was discussed by Chris Davidson. The pilot program would

require 20 students from each grade. An informational meeting regarding CBPL will

take place on Thursday, July 1st, 2021, at 6 PM in the Commons.

c) It was noted that the elementary summer school program, Camp Keweenaw, is a

success with about 100 students currently enrolled.

d) PAC meetings will resume in September 2021.

On motion, seconded (Roy Loukus, Jodi Skoog) unanimous decision, the CLK Parent Advisory

Committee adjourned at 7:00 p.m.


